
Millersville University Office of Student Conduct & Community Standards
Request for Removal from the No Trespass List 

If a student has been placed on the No Trespass List as a result of a disciplinary matter, the student 
should review their decision letter regarding the details of this restriction.  The No Trespass List will be 
reviewed annually.    

If a student has no intention of returning to Millersville University as a student, but wishes to be able to 
visit the campus (main campus or Millersville University – Lancaster),  please complete this form to 
initiate the review process. 

Date: 

Name: 

MU ID #: 

Address: 

Phone number: 

Email address: 

Date of the No Trespass Order: 

This form must be submitted to the Office of Student Conduct & Community Standards by one of the 
following methods: 

US Mail: 
Email: 
Fax: 

Office of Student Conduct & Community Standards 
P.O. Box 1002, Millersville, PA  17551 
student.conduct@millersville.edu 
(717) 871-7961

Student will be notified whether their request has been granted or denied. 
Until notification from the Office of Student Conduct & Community Standards is received, the No 

Trespass Order will remain. 

Student Signature: Date: 

mailto:Judicial.Affairs@millersville.edu



